
 

 

 

 

Notice to Mariners - 1 of 2019 
 

The Environment Agency will be undertaking its essential annual inspection and maintenance 

programme in the early months of 2019.  

The table below details the sections of the navigation that will be drawn down and closed to 

navigation.  

 

 

 

Where possible, water levels will be restored earlier than the date shown if the inspection and 

maintenance operation have been completed.  

 

 

Simon Cox 

Waterways Operations Manager, Upper Medway Navigation 

2nd January 2019  

Please contact joshua.roots@environment-agency.gov.uk if you no longer wish to receive these notices. 
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